
Attention 
Students!

NHSNHS Athletics is 
currently seeking 
two students 
interested in 
filming home 

athletic events for 
live streaming. 

If you’re If you’re 
interested, please 

email 
Mr. Elder 
at:

JohnE@nestucca.k12.or.us 

March // 2021
NEWSLETTER
Athletics Update from John Elder Volunteers Needed

  Fall sports are underway &
preparing for their first 
competitions! Cross Country, 
Football & Volleyball have a quick
turnaround, as the Covid 
influenced timeline only allows for
limlimited practice time. 

  The seasons are short, about 
5 weeks, and there are many 
changes. Mask wearing, social 
distancing & frequent sanitizing 
are obvious changes. Schedules 
are impacted (for Fall basically 
wwe’re only playing regional 
schools, not going to Portland, 
etc.), as are spectators. 

  Almost all venues will not be 
allowing spectators this year. All 
away games/matches no visiting 
spectators will be allowed. For
vvolleyball, since we continue to 
be in a Low Risk county, we are 
able to allow limited spectators 
at home events only. 

  Each volleyball player will be 
allowed 2 spectators, no one else 
will be allowed into the gym. 

  

  Football will have all away 
games this year due to the 
condition of our field.

  Every venue is o6ering live 
stream of the contests, 
including Nestucca. 

    Information on where to 
find those streams will be 
furnished to everyone. 

 Ours will be located on the 
school website. 

  If you have questions 
contact the Fall coaches, or 
MMr. Elder and Mr. Richwine.

  Go Bobcats!

NESTUCCA VALLEY
SCHOOL DISTRICT
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NEWSLETTER

Attention Parents of Seniors: 
                       Yearbook Deadlines

Please send quotes & photos to: 
                             SydneyL@nestucca.k12.or.us

Food Service During Hybrid Instruction Food Roots Has 
Seeds for Us!

DUE DATE      WHAT       DETAILS

Friday, March 26  Childhood    Seniors please submit a photo of yourself from your  
            Photo      childhood. Ideally we are looking between 1st-5th grade. 
                     

Friday, May 7    Senior Photo   Seniors can choose to that have their class photo taken 
                     by a photographer of their choosing. This photo can be 
                                          submitted for the yearbook and will be used in lieu of  
                     their school photo. 

  Nestucca Valley Food Service 
is planning and preparing to launch
our hybrid meal service to students
returning to school buildings and
those continuing with 
Comprehensive Distance Learning. 

    With many of the resources our 
department has utilized since 
schools closed in March of 2020 no
longer available, we will not be 
able to continue providing as many
meals to children in our district as 
we have been during CDL. 

    Starting March 30th Nestucca
 Valley Food Services will be 
providing each enrolled student 4 
meals per week. Students in Hybrid 
will receive two breakfasts and two 
lunches while at school.
 
    Comprehensive Distance
Learners and Early Learning 
Center students will receive two 
breakfasts and two lunches at 
assigned bus stops each Friday.

. 

  Food Roots (foodrootsnw.org) 
is distributing free seeds to school 
families throughout Tillamook 
county this spring! 

  Families with elementary 
school students are automatically 
inincluded. Interested families with 
only preschool, junior high or high 
school students need to sign up 
by March 8. 

  Each family will receive 6-12
di6erent types of vegetable seeds, 
herb and flower seeds, gardening 
ininformation, and recipes. 

  Packages will go out between 
March 29 and April 9. To sign up 
by March 8, go to: 
    bit.ly/2021seedsnvsd  

No Service Notification

  Please note that in 
preparation for Hybrid 
Instruction all sta6 will be 
attending district-wide training 
on Friday, March 19th and 
MMonday, March 29th. 

  Food Service will not be 
operating on either of these 
days.

  Our last CDL Food Delivery
will be Thursday, March 18th.

NESTUCCA VALLEY
SCHOOL DISTRICT



To my peers and fellow students,

     Hey, guys! Congratulations on making it this far into the year with all of the 
uncertainty and confusion! I applaud you all because I know it hasn’t been the easiest 
year! I also would like to applaud all of our wonderful teachers and sta6 for helping us 
push through and for being very understanding and helpful! 

          Sports have started! How exciting is that?! I was able to go to the first volleyball 
game of the season, and let me tell you, IT WAS SO MUCH FUN! It was great to see all 
of the girls having so much fun being able to represent our school! I was sitting in the 
student section and forgot that they were live-streaming it! My brother, Keith, sent me a 
photo of me on the livestream and I was super embarrassed! At least I wasn’t picking 
my nose!   

          SPRING BREAK IS SOON!! The weather is starting to warm up and I am so 
excited to spend time with my friends at the river and beach! I believe the warm 
weather just makes everything better!

     The cheer team is super excited to start our practices! Unfortunately, we aren’t 
too sure of how many games we will be able to attend yet, but we are still super excited 
to just be able to get together and practice! 

          Overall, the school year just keeps getting better and better! We have to 
remember that and keep our morale up! Hybrid is starting sooooo soon! Just keep 
pushing forward! If you ever need any help with homework, or just want someone to 
talk to, do not hesitate to contact me!

     Best wishes, your Activities Director and Senior Class President, 

                                        Eva Marshall 

A Note from Student Council



   Nestucca students are invited to participate in a Virtual Career Fair, where 
they can learn about potential careers and career paths from the comfort of their computer. 

What: 
Virtual Career Fair – Learn from 60+ employers about potential careers!

When: 
Register by March 10 – Participate anytime you want to before June 10.

WWhere: 
Anywhere! It’s virtual!

Who: 
Open to all Nestucca students, grades 9-12.

Cost: 
Free! 

How: 
CCall or email Jeremy Strober and let him know you want to register. 

Email: JeremyS@Nestucca.k12.or.us
Phone: 503 550-9419.
Website: https://jainspire2021jaorswwa.vfairs.com/ 

March 10- June 10!
Virtual Careeer Fair!!!





COLLEGE 
& CAREER



GET 
TO
 KNOW

Your OSU 
“Point-Person!”



COLLEGE 
& CAREER







The deadline for the TBCC First Class Scholars app is June 11 by 5:00 p.m.



                     Nestucca Valley Early Learning Center

From Teacher Ashlee’s Desk: 
  We just finished our unit about animals and now we are learning about transportation. We will be 
learning about how people travel on land, in water and through air. During our transportation unit we 
will offer a Transportation Show & Tell! We will be learning about being safety rules, making airplanes 
and much more. Wednesday February 17th was Random Act of Kindness Day, so in our Zoom class, 
wwe watched a short video about a dog and a bird showing each other kindness. We then shared ways 
that we can show kindness. Here are some of the things the students came up with; we can give 
hugs, say I love you, be nice, pick up toys and help our family. Also during the week of February 17th 
we learned about how we can have the same or different feeling as another person.

  We have loved being a part of Art /Literacy. Students worked really hard on their silhouettes artwork. 
Some choice to use silhouettes of dogs, cats, skateboards, people. Students shared some amazing 
stories about why they choice those silhouettes. One story was about a dog stuck in a tree because 
he he was trying to get a coconut out of the tree with a person at the bottom trying to help. Some 
students choice a dog or cat because they have one or more at home.

  Packets have been filled with all different types of projects. There has been an animal bingo game, 
ellie elephant puppet, red light / green light game with props, transportation counting, paper books 
that can be colored and so much more!

From Teacher Autum’s Desk: 
  In the PS classroom we are learning about animals and living / non-living things this month. We 
learned that learned that to be a living thing, you need air, food and water. We are leaning about the different 
types of animal families. We know the characteristics and can classify mammals, birds and reptiles.

  On Thursday we will have our second art literacy class. We have heard great things from our other 
preschool classroom and cannot wait for our turn. This month in our packets we have had lots of 
fun crafts. We recently made a bear mask and went on a bear hunt. We also made a bear crown and 
read Brown Bear, Brown Bear, What Do You See? By Bill Matin Jr/Eric Carle. The children love this 
book. After reading it several times they are almost able to read it themselves:) We also know that 
BrBrown bear is a mammal. We have really enjoyed the animal unit of our curriculum and will soon be 
starting on our transportation unit. We are excited to start learning about the different ways to travel 
somewhere.  



                 Nestucca Valley Early Learning Center Continued...

  Packets have been filled with all different types of projects. There has been an animal bingo game, 
ellie elephant puppet, red light / green light game with props, transportation counting, paper books 
that can be colored and so much more!

From Teacher Autum’s Desk: 
  In the PS classroom we are learning about animals and living / non-living things this month. We 
learned that learned that to be a living thing, you need air, food and water. We are leaning about the different 
types of animal families. We know the characteristics and can classify mammals, birds and reptiles.

  On Thursday we will have our second art literacy class. We have heard great things from our other 
preschool classroom and cannot wait for our turn. This month in our packets we have had lots of 
fun crafts. We recently made a bear mask and went on a bear hunt. We also made a bear crown and 
read Brown Bear, Brown Bear, What Do You See? By Bill Matin Jr/Eric Carle. The children love this 
book. After reading it several times they are almost able to read it themselves:) We also know that 
BrBrown bear is a mammal. We have really enjoyed the animal unit of our curriculum and will soon be 
starting on our transportation unit. We are excited to start learning about the different ways to travel 
somewhere.  

From Diane’s Desk: 
  Thank you to everyone who attended the district-wide Town Hall. We appreciate all of the kind words
from people who understand how difficult this has been on all of our staff. There is nothing we want more
than to have students back in our classrooms, hallways and outside yelling and playing! As we plan our 
hhybrid model along with the elementary and high school, we will communicate with all of the families who 
have connected with us or Jamie Carver about how you plan to access early learning through the end of the 
school year. As of this writing, we are considering an AM session, with a Zoom option, and PM Distance 
Learning sessions. This would be offered Monday through Thursday, and would not include any meals 
provided on site or transportation.

  Based on ELD and stable cohort guidelines, a cap of 20 per classroom has been created. The deadline 
for choosing Hybrid has passed so we can only add families to the wait list right now. Thank you to all 
of the parents who quiof the parents who quickly made your decision (either way) and informed us of that decision in the 
time we requested. Every step requires planning and time, and the more parents work with us, the quicker 
we will get back to some sense of normalcy. We want to ensure the safety of all of our staff and children, 
and also honor those families who are choosing to keep their students home. The packets that will come 
home will match what is happening in the classroom. As always, you can reach out to your students 
teacher if there is something in particular you need to continue the efforts at home.

    All families will need to provide proof of residency, current immunization records, proof of birth (Age 3 on 
or before September 1st, 2020) and the child cannot be enrolled in another program that offers preschool. 
These requirements are state and federal requirements and strictly enforced. Thank you for understanding 
and providing what we need to have on record prior to the re-opening. We will also have a mandatory 
parent orientation, which can be held virtually or in person, with masks and socially distanced. At that 
time, we will cover the drop off and pick up procedures and policies, and expect at least one back-up 
emergency conemergency contact that we will contact to confirm. We do not have the ability to provide before or after 
child care.

We were awarded a grant from the NW Early Learning Hub for a parent education series. We hope to offer 
an opportunity for you to meet each other and have some fun over the next few months! Watch for more 
information about that!

Thank you for your support and patience. We are so excited to be back in person!

 

 



Teacher Feature

How long have you worked at Nestucca?
   This is my first year teaching with the district but I've been in education for over 15 years.

What’s the most rewarding part about your job?
   Exploring what is possible with today's youth and turning I can't(s) into: I cant yet(s), I could(s), I 
will(s), look what I just did!(s), and imagine what I could/will do next(s).

Where did you go to college?
      I am a Mountaineer (WVU) and a Lumberjack (NAU). My undergrad is from West Virginia 
University (attended on baseball scholarship) and I have a graduate degree from Northern Arizona 
University.

How do you spend your free time?  
   I spend most of my free time exploring the great outdoors with my young family. I am a passionate 
environmentalist and love hiking through our incredible forests. I garden. I beach. I coach. I pick up 
trash. I nerd out. And I've been know to sing some terrible karaoke.  

WWhat’s something we might not know about you?  
   I once moonlighted as a street performer and can juggle fire and various sharp objects.

John Sousa 
3rd Grade Teacher

Nestucca Valley Elementary School
JohnS@nestucca.k12.or.us

Get to know Nestucca Sta6!



6th Grade 
Music Class
Goes on 
World Tour!
The 6th grade music class has “visited” over 11 countries as they 

travel through a World Music Unit.

   Some of the countries visited include Japan, Ireland, Australia, Canada, Mexico, 
Mozambique, and Sweden.

      Students received Passports and location stickers to keep track of countries 
they visit. Students viewed a Google slide show, where they learned basic facts 
about a country and then learned about 4-6 instruments unique to that particular 
country.

      To keep things interesting, Ms. Stirling sent treats from Mexico and Canada to 
the students. We are waiting for our international snack boxes to arrive leading to 
the culminating activity – sampling distinct snacks from somewhere else on the 
globe on Zoom. 

   We can’t wait to see the reactions to our snacks in our Zoom class!

 



Here are a few
student examples
from Mrs. Albin’s

class!

Art Literacy 
Program 



              SOUTH TILLAMOOK COUNTY 
         EMERGENCY VOLUNTEER CORPS
                      www.southcountyevc.org

 
  In any disaster, what we all want and need is up-to-date information we can trust. We were reminded of that during 
the fires last Fall. What made everything so much worse was the lack of information.

    The STCEVC Emergency Communications Committee continues to work on a South County emergency 
communications protocol, but in the meantime, below are information sources that can be helpful during a disaster. 

            We urge you to sign-up immediately for the following:
NIXLE

NIXLE notifications are sent for weather alerts, road closures and emergency updates during a disaster:
           •  Tillamook County: https://local.nixle.com/city/or/tillamook/ 
                At the top of the page, you will see a green sign-up button, click on it and complete        
          your registration. OR You can text your zip code to 888-777 (rates may apply).
           •  Lincoln County:
              https://www.co.lincoln.or.us/emergencymanagement/page/lincoln-alerts-emergency-
              notifications-and-community-information
           Click on option 2 and complete your registration. OR You can text 888-777 (rates may apply) 
           and type in Lincoln City.

EVERBRIDGEEVERBRIDGE
EVERBRIDGE notifications are sent for weather alerts and emergency updates.

           •  www.tillamook911.com
              In the upper right-hand corner, click on sign-up for emergency alerts and complete  
              your registration.

TILLAMOOK PUBLIC UTILITIES DISTRICT
           •  www.tpud.org/outages/text-email-outage-alerts-nixle/
                            Scroll down and sign up for alerts

FACEBOOK

           •  Search for Tillamook County Road and Weather Updates
               Answer a few questions and ask to join
           •  Search for Tillamook County Sheriff’s Office
               Like their page
           •  Search for Gordon’s Tillamook Weather Center
                            Like his page 

INTERNET
           •  Go to Tripcheck.com for road conditions

RADIOS
Purchase a GMRS radio and attend our monthly radio drills. You can find more information about purchasing 
radios and our monthly radio drills on our website. We will help you program the radio to the correct 
frequencies. If you lose power, or if there is any type of disaster, turn on your radio and listen for others.

                                Mask up! Keep your distance! Wash your hands frequently! 
           Let’s keep Tillamook County in the low-risk category as we await our vaccines.


